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Busting at the Seams OUR MISSION 
 

To serve our Lord, Jesus 
Christ, by meeting the  
spiritual and material needs 
of the many economically 
deprived individuals living 
in the Appalachians and 
surrounding areas. 

Servants of our Lord Ministry 
 

P.O. Box 224 Lexington, IL  61753 
 

Phone: (502) 791-6430           Facebook.com/servantsofourlord 
Website: www.servantsofourlordministry.com  
Food Distribution Center: 389 N. Main St. Stanton, KY 40380 

 
February 2019 Newsletter 

MINISTRY  
NEEDS 

Prayer Partners. Please lift up 
the food pantries and volun-
teers that make this all  
possible, and also the families 
that receive God’s abundance!   
Please pray for the ministry 
leaders, that they may know the 
will of God.  
 

Financial Partners. It is only 
through faithful supporters like 
you that this ministry is able to 
meet the  spiritual and material 
needs of thousands of needy 
families living in Appalachia 
Kentucky. Please prayerfully 
consider ways you can help 
with a monthly donation.  
100% of all donations go to 
providing food to the Eastern 
Kentucky region. 

God is good!  At the January distribution our warehouse was busting at the 
seams with food donations.  The month of January brought two new food pan-
tries to our warehouse.  We now serve 33 food pantries each month and help-
ing them make a difference in the lives of  the people of Eastern Kentucky!  
This month we received a large donation of fresh potatoes.  36 fifty pound 

bags of potatoes were distribut-
ed to the food pantries in Janu-
ary.  Another big donation was 
soup, each food pantry receives 
20-30 cases of soup each month.     
Soup is such a blessing to the 
hungry people of Eastern Ken-
tucky, it offers many options.  It 
can be a meal or it can be used 
to create a meal.   

We are so thankful to our partners that help us 
feed the hungry and help those in trouble in 
Eastern Kentucky.  Each month we have 
many volunteers from Stanton Christian 
Church that help in the warehouse.  We also 
receive help from Powell County Detention 
Center with loading the pallets of food.  And 
we are always thankful for our partners that 
provide the food that we can distribute to the 
agencies.  God is good all the time.  All the 
time God is good!   
 
Please keep in mind, this ministry operates solely on individual donations 
and the help of volunteers.  If you have the time and desire to help with the 
monthly food distribution, there are a variety of tasks that need volunteers. If 
interested, please contact us via email at servantsofourlord@live.com or phone 
(502) 791-6430.  If you would like to help with the Ministry’s monthly opera-
tional costs, please send your tax-deductible donation in the envelope provided 
or mail to P.O. Box 224 Lexington, IL  61753.  Thank you and God Bless. 

MONTHLY  
SCRIPTURE 

Feed the hungry, and help 
those in trouble.  Then your 
light will shine out from the 
darkness, and the darkness 

around you will be as bright 
as noon.   

Isaiah 58:10 (NLT) 
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As you can see sometimes in the warehouse 
we work in very tight quarters. As we grow, please 
pray that our warehouse will grow with us, so that 
we can  continue to operate efficiently.       

January Distribution 

Thank you 

Dallas and Bill pose for the camera during 
our January distribution.  Twenty-two volun-
teers distributed over 4,500 cases of nutritious 
food to 33 food relief agencies located in the 
Appalachian region of Eastern Kentucky.   

God Bless you for all you have done to help the people of Eastern Kentucky!  
Again this month we have received more applications for new food pantries. 
As our ministry grows please pray that God will use this ministry to supply 
the food to all that are hungry in this impoverished region of our country.   
 

Volunteers gather for prayer 
before starting the day. 

God willing, we hope to 
transform the empty side of 
the property to usable space. 

Greg gladly fills in as forklift operator for the day. 

Thank you Pastor Anthony 
and the County Line Community 
Church for the generous donation 
of brand new pallet jacks to use 
in our warehouse.  These jacks 
will be put to good use in the ser-
vice of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

Thank you for the prayers to get 
the heater installed in the warehouse.  
God listened and installation was com-
pleted only hours before single digit 
temperatures settled into the area.   
 
       God’s timing is always perfect. 


